
City  of  New  Bedford  Police
Department Ofc. Silva retires
“Ofc. Paul Silva received his retirement plaque after 28 years
of dedicated service to the New Bedford Police Department.

Silva was a cadet from April 1, 1990 to June 26, 1993. The
next day, he started his career as a police officer until June
28, 2021. We thank you Silva, enjoy your retirement!” -City of
New Bedford Police Department.
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